MinterEllison

21 December 2018

Registry

Fair Work Commission
Level 10, 80 William Street
EAST SYDNEY NSW 2011

By email: amod@fwc.gov.au

Dear Registry
RE: AM2016/28 — Pharmacy Industry Award 2010

We act for the Pharmaceutical Society of Australia (PSA) a peak national organisation which represents
the interests of pharmacists.

We write in relation to the 4 yearly review of the Pharmacy Industry Award 2010 (Award).

On 14 December 2018, the Full Bench of the Fair Work Commission issued a decision ([2018 FWCFB
7621] in relation to the work value claim advanced by the Association of Professional Engineers,
Scientists and Managers, Australia. At paragraph [199] of the decision, the Full Bench invites interested
parties to file further written submissions on certain matters within 28 days of the decision, being by
Friday, 11 January 2019.

The PSA is an interested party and currently intends to file written submissions.
In circumstances where the PSA has an annual close down over the new year period, and will need an
opportunity to obtain the views and input from its members and relevant personnel, the PSA respectfully

requests permission to file its written submissions by Tuesday, 19 February 2019.

If the Fair Work Commission requires any further information, please contact Harriet Eager on (02) 9921
4932 or Steve Forster on (02) 9921 4239.

Yours faithfully
MinterEllison
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Harriet Eager

Partner

Contact: Harriet Eager Direct phone: +61 2 9921 4932
Email: harriet.eager@minterellison.com

Contact: Steve Forster Direct phone: +61 2 9921 4239
Email: steve.forster@minterellison.com
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